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My sincere thanks to the anonymous people who |! " ! # $ %
left special gifts on my desk around Christmastime!
| don’t know who you were, but you made my day, &
and | am very grateful! #'( &
Thank you! "’ b #%
Pastor &%
) oo
: ' # #+-.01) %
. 0 121! '3 %
| would like to THANK EVERONE for all the
prayers, get well wishes, cards, phone calls and
food. It has been a long 3% years. BUT | have seen "
and felt God'’s love through all of you, especially 188 ( && 5. .
my husband, who has been by my side all the way.| ' 0 a4
| sincerely appreciate all of you! . # 5
Jeanie Frasier % & &6 & 7
( && '#
0 #
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We are anticipating another amazing Upward sead@nhave over 80 children
already registered for basketball and cheerleading, we aren’t even to our
second evaluation! Please prayerfully consider jow can help support this
awesome ministry!

What is Upward? Upward is a basketball & cheerleading program g 4—Grade 4.

When? Practice Tuesdays & Thursdays 5- -6:30 pm
Games are on Saturdays beginning at 8 am on Ja20a2018

Dates?January 9th—March 10th

Where? Peace Lutheran Church Gym

How can | help?Volunteers are what makes this program a success!!

Volunteers needed:

Basketball Head and Assistant Coaches
Cheerleading Coaches
Referees

Prayer Partner
Advertising Please contact Scott Miller if you can help!
Halftime Activity Leader upward@plcms.org

Greeters

Scorekeepers

Evaluations & Orientation Volunteers

Concessions

Set-Up & Clean-Up Crew

Many of these positions require an hour or lessweek!
Can you help?

Scott Miller, Upward League Commissioner
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December was a fun filled, busy month at Wee Creations! This year Wee Creations has been
incredibly blessed by the ladies from WINGS. To kick of the year, the ladies packed wonderful
“Welcome Back to School” presents for all of our teachers. Then they hosted our Staff Christmas
party which was also wonderful. We closed out December with an amazing Christmas program
featuring our children! The church was packed, the children did a wonderful job, and we had some
amazing people from Peace who came to host hospitality and greet our families with Christmas
carols! We were especially thankful for Pastor’s voice as our narrator and Judy Scharpenberg on the
piano. What a blessing!

We would like to extend a hearty thank you to allt  he people of Peace. The first-class
facility (classrooms, playground, gym, sanctuary,
everything!) that Peace offers to the families of Wee
Creations is the best in our area! Our rooms are so
big, well lit, CLEAN, and well-equipped. It is truly a
blessing to come to work each day knowing that our
building is safe, secure and that our children are
being cared for by an extremely qualified and loving
staff! Thank you for giving WCM a beautiful facility!
Thank you for maintaining our beautiful facility.

== Thank you for enthusiastically supporting Wee
# Creations thorough purchasing EDGE cards,
Thrivent Choice donations, envelop contributions,
B donations and memorials! Thank you for your
continued support!

The Staff and Board of Wee Creations would like to wish you and your family a blessed
Holiday Season! Keep us in your prayers as we reach out to the families of Wee Creations, and
thank you again for your continued support!

Servants of Christ—
Sara Miller & Staff




